
 

 

Friday 6th June 2025 
YR-Y2 Sports Afternoons 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to Saltergate Infant Schools’ Sports Afternoons.  
 
Reception Classes – Adeola and Donaldson Sports Afternoon will be on Wednesday 25th 
June 2.15pm – 3.00pm. This will be set up on the Infant field and running track.  Spectators can 
arrive from 2.10pm. 
 
Year One and Two – Bright, Coelho and Percival Sports Afternoon will be held on Monday 
23rd June 1.45pm – 3.00pm. This will be set up on the Junior field. Spectators can arrive from 
1.35pm. 
 
On arrival we ask that all spectators go straight to the correct field. Specific areas for spectators 
will be marked by coloured cones on the field. We would ask that you remain in the area for 
spectators and allow staff to look after the children; this is for safety reasons.  
 
Sports Afternoon is a fantastic event and a great celebration of National Sport Week. All children 
should attend school in PE kit ready for their Sports Afternoon. Every child must have a named 
water bottle. Please apply all-day sun cream and provide a cap or hat if the weather is set to be 
hot.  
 
Once the events are finished, all children will return to classrooms to gather their belongings. 
 
Parents will then be able to collect children as usual from the Infant playground.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there!  
 
Thank you, 
Miss Tremble, Miss Tye and the KS1 team 
 
 
 
 


